
2019-20 Adult Volunteer of the Year—Allison Papsidero 

I am the Moderator of the HOMS Parents Facebook 

page. For the 2019/2020 school year I provided daily 

announcements, upcoming events, answered thou-

sands of questions, helped new parents navigate the 

ins and outs of a new school, posted uplifting quotes 

for the students and parents, was a chaperone for the 

district MPAs and so much more. This school year I am 

continuing my job as the Moderator of the HOMS Par-

ents page and have recently been appointed the posi-

tion of Communications on the PTA Board.  I feel its 

important to keep parents informed on all the amazing 

things going on in the district. 


